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SPALDING TRACT PROPERTY OWNERS 

 

The Spalding Community Service District would like to wish everyone a very happy 

New Year, and remind you that your septic tank may need to be marked. 

 

In the winter, the lids become covered with snow.  For tanks that are located 

anywhere a delivery truck or emergency vehicle might drive, please take the 

precaution and clearly mark your tank so that damage does not occur. 

 

We would also like to introduce the new General Manager who was hired on 

December 18, 2009.  His name is Chris Gallagher.  He was the former Susanville Police 

Chief from 2003-2006.  He brings over ten years of management experience with him 

to the job, as well as a Masters Degree in Public Administration from Golden Gate 

University.  Chris is excited about the challenge of this new position and has hit the 

road running with the various projects and administrative updates that he hopes to 

implement shortly.  Chris has a plan to have a community get- together sometime in 

the spring so that people can come and get to know him. 

 

The projects that are currently underway involve the remodel of the SCSD building, 

working with the County to get the picnic area installed by the boat launch, and 

general work on the wastewater system.   These projects will keep our four 

employees busy throughout the year!  Please keep an eye on our website for events, 

meetings and other items of interest in our district. 

 

We are excited about what this new decade has to offer and look forward to working 

with you in the year to come.   

 

Thank you 

SCSD 


